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Dear Councillor 
 
You are invited to attend a meeting of the Events Working Party that shall be held on 
Thursday 8th February 2024 in the Council Chamber, Shotton Hall, Peterlee at 11.00am 

 
The main item for discussion is the proposed Music Event in the Summer. 
 
I hope you will be free to come along. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Kay 
 
Deputy Town Clerk/Democratic Services Manager 
 

 


